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News from the Headteacher:  

Events. It was grand to see all our students back with us after a 
fantastic summer. Our students took full opportunity of the 
first lesson back and the first assembly to tell us all about 
their summer adventures, it is pleasing to see how much they 
enjoyed their holiday. We look forward to trying to ensure 
we maintain this impressive sense of well-being. 

Welcome Back Assembly. 

Monday, 07 September 2015 

Chris Berry Music Assembly. 

 Friday, 11 September 2015 

News from the classroom: Michael’s Class Assembly 

A really positive start to the new year. There is a great sense of 
enthusiasm as our new students integrate, and we all get to know 
each other. Michael organised a Balloon release to send messages 
throughout the community, we eagerly await the replies. Could we 
ask for Raffle prize and cake donations for the Macmillan coffee 
morning to raise money for Cancer support. 

Monday, 14 September 2015 

Celebration Assembly 

Friday, 18 September 2015 

Dates for the Diary. 
Joe, Lou, & Lucy 

News from the residential flats : MacMillan Coffee Morning 

All students have returned to their residential flats and have 
settled back in to the routine well. We welcomed some new 
residential students and look forward to building relationships with 
them. The students have been able to enjoy a variety of activities 
through the week. 

Friday, 25 September 2015 

Students last day of term 

Friday, 23 October 2015 

Students return for new term 

Martyn Monday, 02 November 2015 
 

Useful information: 

EHC Plans https://www.ipsea.org.uk/what-you-need-to-know/ehc-plans 

EHC Needs Assessments. https://www.ipsea.org.uk/what-you-need-to-know/ehc-needs-assessments 

 

mailto:office@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk
https://www.ipsea.org.uk/what-you-need-to-know/ehc-plans


 Newsletter 6. 
 

Stone bay School “Getting it right for all our students”. 

 

Symbols for our Signs of the week. 

Week 1. 

   

 
 

 

Week 2. 

   

   

 

If anyone needs any updated resources (social stories, PECS books etc) Please contact the 

communication team @: jarnold@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk ncornish@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk 

mailto:jarnold@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk
mailto:ncornish@stone-bay.kent.sch.uk

